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LE/SW 
 
November 2019 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parent / Carer 
 
Subject teachers have recently given an early indication regarding progress for all pupils in First 
Year.  The tracking report is designed to give a ‘snapshot’ of a young person’s effort, behaviour and 
homework across all subjects following their first 10 weeks at Hyndland Secondary.   
 
Along with the S1 tracking report you will also find enclosed a course outline hand-out which summaries 
the learning being undertaken in each curricular area during S1 as well as the skills being developed in 
every subject area. You will also find a family learning leaflet which provides parents and carers with 
examples of how they can help to support their child’s learning at home which we hope you will find 
beneficial.   

 
There will be an S1 Parents’ Evening on Tuesday 20 November when you will have the opportunity 
to meet with your child’s subject teachers and discuss your child’s progress.  Further information will 
follow with regards to the booking system used for making appointments.   During this evening there 
will also be an opportunity to attend a workshop on ‘Show my Homework’, which is the on-line tool 
used in the school to support the completion of homework at home.  Times for this workshop will be 
detailed in the letter regarding the parents meeting.   
 
If you wish to discuss the contents of this report further please telephone your child’s own Pastoral 
Care Teacher in the first instance. 
 
1K1 – Mrs Ritchie 1L1 – Mrs Pollock     1R – Mrs Mills 
1K2 – Mrs Ritchie 1L2 -  Mr Squire              1T -  Mr Carstairs 
 

If I can also take the time to remind you about our electronic tool called Show my Homework which we 
use to issue all homework to young people at Hyndland.  If you need any help as a parent accessing this 
free app on your mobile device please feel free to get in touch with Mrs Forrester, Depute Head Teacher 
at the school or your child’s Pastoral Care Teacher.  

 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
 
L EDGERTON 
Head Teacher 
 


